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November 13, 2024

Mr. Daniel We,slrich

BioMicrobic.s Inc.

16002 W. 1 10"' Street

Lenexa, Kan.sa.s 66219

Dear Mr. Westrich,

On October 22, 2024, you submitted documentation on the following treatment units to the Virginia

Department of Health, Office of Environmental Health, Division of Water and Wastewater Services, for

treatment level 3 (TL-3) general approval pursuant to ̂ 32.1-164.10 of the Code of Virginia.

Treatment Unit

MicroFAST 0.4

The subject treatment units meet the requirements of §32.1-164.10 of the Code of Virginia and are hereby

generally approved for TL-3. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (804) 864-7491.

Sincerely,

Lance Gregory ^ L./
Director

Division of Onsite Water and Wastewater Services
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